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9th June 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
 
I hope you all had a lovely half-term break and that being back at school on the Monday was not too 
much of a shock to the system. We were so fortunate with the beautiful weather - I was in Costa Del 
Wales and it was tropical!! It is going to be a scorcher this weekend again and we have been issued this 
warning from the authority. 
 

 
Please do take care of yourselves and whilst we want you to enjoy the unusual weather, we want you to 
do so safely. 
 
Our year 11s continue being superstars with their GCSE exams... you're nearly there now so pull out all 
the stops for the final few coming up and then you can relax and enjoy your extended summer holidays. 
 
Next week will be busy at Albright with a number of external visitors coming to see our amazing provision 
... we will be welcoming educationalists from other authorities to come and see what we are doing here 
that makes us so successful and such a wonderful place to be. We are very proud of our school and it is 
lovely to have the opportunity to show it off! 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend ... get the sun cream, sunhats, and barbeques at the ready and enjoy 
some lovely family and friends time! 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


